
 
NOTICE TO VOTERS 

EARLY TABULATION OF BALLOTS 
 

 
The Board of Civil Authority met on Monday, September 28, 2020 and voted to feed ballots duly 
received at the Town Offices from early voters in the 2020 General Election into the tabulator.   
 
These proceedings will occur weekly on Thursday afternoons at 4:00 p.m. beginning on Thursday, 
October 15, 2020.  Ballots will be fed into the tabulator until all ballots are tabulated or until 5:30 
p.m., whichever happens first. The process will be live streamed via zoom and performed by at least 
three members of the Board of Civil Authority. 
 
A link to the zoom meetings can be found on the town website, at eastmontpeliervt.org and is inserted 
below.  Upon request to the Town Clerk, a link can be e-mailed.  Free wifi is available in the parking lot of 
the Town Office located at 40 Kelton Road in East Montpelier. 
 
 
Topic: Early Tabulation of Ballots 
Time: Oct 15, 2020 04:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
        Every week on Thu, until Oct 29, 2020, 3 occurrence(s) 
        Oct 15, 2020 04:00 PM 
        Oct 22, 2020 04:00 PM 
        Oct 29, 2020 04:00 PM 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83493538068 
 
Meeting ID: 834 9353 8068 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kd4W4TK1C9 
 
 
 
Early or Absentee Voting: Call the Town Clerk’s Office at 223-3313 x 202 to obtain ballots. All ballots must 
be returned to the Town Clerk by 7:00 p.m. Primary Election Day to be counted.  The Town Office will not 
be open to the public on Primary Election Day.  If returning your absentee ballot in person on Town 
Meeting Day, please deliver it to the East Montpelier Elementary School before 7:00 p.m. 
 

 
Ways to Return you General Election Ballot   

1) Place your voted ballot into the enclosed mailing envelope and mail it back prior to close of business 
Monday, November 2nd. 

2) Drop your ballot off at the blue drop box located at the Town Office at 40 Kelton Road. 
3) Bring your voted ballot to the East Montpelier Elementary School on Tuesday, November 3. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Town Clerk at 802-223-3313 X 201 or via e-
mail at clerk@eastmontpeliervt.org 
 

Rosie Laquerre 
Town Clerk 
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